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Dear Parent/carers  

It has been yet another very busy week at Park View!  

Sports Day has been a great success and the children 
thoroughly enjoyed themselves. 

The children in Key Stage One enjoyed their activity days 
on Wednesday and Friday. They completed a climbing 
wall, archery, a mine game and problem solving. 

Next week, our Year 6’s will be going to Ghyll Head for 
their end of year residential. We look forward to hearing 
all about their adventures.  The rest of the school will have 
their transition day on Thursday, this will be an 
opportunity for the children to meet their new teachers. 

Mrs Hall 

 

Attendance 

This week’s attendance = 93.7% 
Attendance so far this year = 93.3% 

 
 

Winners Attendance Punctuality 

EYFS RV - 93.33% RV 

KS1 1P - 96% 1P 

KS2 5V - 95.93% 3V 

 

Important Notices: 

Free Holiday Summer Programme- Cede Foundation is 

offering a Free Summer Holiday Programme for children in 

Manchester, which promises to be both fun and 

educational. http://www.mcractive.com/provider/2249. 

School Reading Books- Please can we ask that all school 

reading books are returned to school ready for 

September.  

 

Friday Certificate Winners 

Nursery 
Avigail, Barsam, Esmee, Ire & Tiffany 

Reception P 

Yasser, Abdullah & Nana 

Reception V 

Imran, Faiza & Archie 

‘Excellent behaviour’ 

Leo & Tara - Year 1 

Haram & Yaseer - Year 2 

Joella & Jaya - Year 3 

Isla & Emmanuella - Year 4 

Dolcie & Jack - Year 5 

Grace & Nari – Year 6 

 ‘Work of the Week’ 

Heartly & Chester - Year 1 

Adam & Samad- Year 2 

Karena & Alicia - Year 3 

Denzel & Lilly - Year 4 

Junior & Setayesh - Year 5 

Alfie & Nico – Year 6 
 

 

 

Diary dates: 

15th to 17th July – Year 6 residential trip to Ghyll Head  

18th July – Transition Morning 

      Pupil reports home to parents 

23rd July- Year 6 Leavers Assembly  

24th July – School closes for summer. 

4th September- School reopens for children 
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